
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 22, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Contingency for Robotics and LCTC Renovations – 2021 Bond 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to approve 
additional contingency for the Robotics and LCTC renovation project in the amount of 
$213,000.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The request for additional contingency will increase the overall project contingency 
amount from 7% to 9% and is being requested to ensure no delays occur during the 
summer due to unforeseen construction issues. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
 
PF/ko 
 

 


